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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4, I, (d), (1) that: The Boscawen Planning 

Board Technical Review Committee will meet on Tuesday, January 3rd, 2017 at 7:30 PM 

in the Fourth Floor Meeting Room of the Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main 

Street, to consider the following matter: 

 

Application for Site Plan Review for 7500+ SF Retail Store submitted by Boscawen DG, 

LLC, 83 Orchard Hill Park Drive, Leominster, MA 01453, owned by,The Peach Pond 

Trust, 100 River Road, Boscawen NH 03303 with the location at Map 81A, Lot 42, 169 

King Street in a COM zone. 

This was continued due to the length of December’s agenda items.  The Planning Board may 

open a public hearing to take testimony after the review. 
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